
Dear [Tenant's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our ongoing commitment to sustainability and 

energy efficiency, we would like to inform you about some energy conservation efforts you can 

implement in your home. 

Energy Conservation Tips: 

• Turn off lights when not in use. 

• Unplug electronics when they are not being used. 

• Utilize natural light during the day. 

• Invest in energy-efficient appliances. 

• Keep doors and windows closed to maintain optimal temperature. 

By adopting these simple practices, you can significantly reduce energy consumption while also 

contributing to a healthier environment. We encourage you to share any additional ideas you 

may have for further energy conservation. 

Thank you for your attention and cooperation in our energy conservation efforts! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Property Management Company] 


